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Villeneuve d’Ascq, le 16 octobre 2024 

 

 

Change of website 

 

The Prospectus dated 22 November 2019 published by NEW IMMO HOLDING (ISIN: 
FR0013462728) refers to the website: https://www.ceetrus.fr. 

 

This website no longer exists.  

 

It has been replaced by the website: https://newimmoholding.com. 

 

 


